Survey of Mathematics in Secondary Schools, 2016
The National Institute of Higher Education, Research, Science and Technology (NIHERST) conducted a Survey of Mathematics in Secondary Schools during the period February/April, 2016. 
The study focused on the quality of teaching, available resources, areas of difficulty and students’ approach towards Mathematics by monitoring:

· teachers’ qualifications and training needs

· adequacy of teaching materials and textbooks

· areas of difficulty – teaching and understanding 

· teaching and assessment methods 

· issues that limit the teaching of Mathematics

· students’ views towards Mathematics and mathematical careers 

· changes in Mathematics education over time

The survey included approximately one hundred and fifty (150) government, government-assisted and private secondary schools in Trinidad and Tobago. The empirical results of this study are intended to assist decision-makers, curriculum specialists, researchers, teaching personnel and, in general, stakeholders in Mathematics education. 

A report on the results of the survey will be published in the third quarter of 2017.

